Himbleton Herald 2023/24

Nurture, Nature, Knowledge:
Enabling inquisitive thinkers and inspired learners with kind
hearts.

\$

OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK

Respect.

Treat people the way you want to be treated. Talk to people the way you want to be talked to. Respect is earned, not given

When?	What?	Who's Involved?	Brief Details	
Friday 5 th July	Trip to Bishops Wood	Security and the security of		
10 th -12 th July	Boundless Trip	Year 3 & 4	Residential trip to Malvern.	
Wednesday 17 th July	KS2 Performance	Yr 3,4,5 & 6	Our traditional end of term KS2 production in the village hall. 2pm-3pm & 6pm-7pm	
Thursday 18th July	Leavers Service	Year 6	In the church 2pm-3pm	
Thursday 18 th July	Leavers Evening	Year 6 and other pupils leaving	Fish and chip supper followed by rounders on the school field	

	EYFS	Key Stage 1	Lower Key Stage 2	Upper Key Stage 2
Outstanding Worker Award	Kennith	Wyatt	Atticus	All sports leaders
Christian Value Award	Archie	Albus	Thomas	Sam

Sports Day

We held our annual Sports Day last Thursday and I think you will all agree that it was a lovely morning. Thank you to all the mums, dads, grandparents and family members who attended. All of the children entered into the spirit of the day and I was particularly impressed by the excellent sportsmanship displayed by the pupils.

The Friends' Summer Fete

The Summer Fete was held on Saturday and was very well attended by pupils, parents and the wider community. This event takes a massive amount of organising and all of our Friends volunteers have worked incredibly hard to ensure the day ran smoothly. The children, staff and parents really appreciate all your hard work! Thank you!

Key Stage 2 Performance

Children and staff are working incredibly hard on our production of 'Treachery at Traitors' Quay'; a World War Two epic of espionage, bravery, spies with some cracking songs thrown in for good measure! You should be receiving a letter explaining the ticket allocation process and how to apply for them.

Boundless Activity Trip

Only a few days left until Lower Key Stage 2 head for their residential trip to Malvern. I am sure that they will have an amazing time and return damp, dirty, slightly smelly and very tired! I look forward to seeing the photos and hearing about all the activities! Have fun boys and girls (and staff!!).

Lower Key Stage 2

If you attended the fete on Saturday, you will have been aware that our budding entrepreneurs were selling their products. The children have spent the last few weeks working on their products, calculating costings and thinking of clever marketing ploys to increase sales. You may have sampled some biscuits or handmade 'puffer fish', enjoyed an apple juice or purchased a bracelet or some Pokémon products. If you did, you helped the children raise £232! A very impressive total, well done Year 3 and Year 4.
